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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: joel johnson <hostedbyjoel@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2014 7:31 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Subject: Re: Arco 2162

On Sep 2, 2014 7:25 PM, "joel johnson" <hostedbyjoel@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hi Keith,  

I live at 489 nabor st. I have a well in my backyard. Does this leak affect the water coming from the well. The 
we'll is 15 ft deep.  

Thx, 

Joel  


